
 

 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

AIR FILTERS  
 

The Authority is seeking bids from qualified companies 
to supply various air filters.   

 
On Monday, November 5, 2018, the IFB document(s) will 

be available for download on the Authority’s website at 
www.mpea.com under the “Doing Business” and 

 “Current Bids/Proposal Opportunities” option.  
Bids for this IFB are due no later than 12:00 noon on 

Monday, December 3, 2018. 
 

Minority and Women Owned Business Enterprises are 
encouraged to participate. 

 
Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority 

301 East Cermak Road 
Chicago, Illinois 60616 

mpeaprocurement@mpea.com 
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